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Beare Green Community Association Meeting 

12th December 2020   7:30 

Minutes Present : Sandy Horvath, Chairman, Paul Mott, Deputy Chairman, Lesley West, Trustee, 

Steve Campbell, Trustee, Alan Smallwood, Trustee, Linda Horvath, Trustee, Revd Barbara Steadman-

Allan, contributor and supporter 

Apologies for absence from Cllr Lisa Ryan, and treasurer Michelle Carvell 

Minutes for the October meeting were approved 

Treasurers’ report 

We have a total of approximately £9000.   

Covid Grants – Paul was thanked for getting them.   

AGM 

The covid restrictions mean that we can only have 6, so we postpone it until the new year depending 

on the prevailing guidelines. We must have it within 18 months of the end of the financial year 

(March 2020), so it must be held by September 2021 according to our constitution.   

Bookings and Users 

Slimming world are disappointed that they aren’t allowed in at the moment, so is Becky Head’s 

dance classes. We have intelligence that other halls are beginning to allow some users like slimming 

world. The rules were talked through.    

Mobile takeaway are having a last few bookings, then ceasing using our car park.   

From 1st January, we aim to re-open to regular users subject to a risk assessment by the hirer to us of 

some sort in writing.   

Events 

Cinema : we will try and get “military wives” in for January.   

Fun Day 2021 will be Saturday the 19th June 2021 if the virus allows it.   
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Website 

Paul has been able to make some updates to the BGCA website.   

Village Matters 

Infant school – proposal is to close it, there’s a consultation.   

Maintenance and improvements 

Roof : Alan has cleaned the gutter around the main hall, and got the moss off the slates.  He has 

sourced and replaced broken slates.  He was thanked.   

Front door lock replaced, 20 keys being distributed.   

Date of next trustees’ meeting : tbc 


